
Project Update: November 2021 
  
Training events for dive guides and instructors and workshops for speed boat 
captains 
 
• More training events for instructors and guides and workshops for captains have 

been carried on in the Marsa Alam area: 
  

1. In Marsa Shagra Village, we trained six guides and instructors and five 
captains (from two diving centres). 

2. In Coraya Bay centre we trained 18 guides and instructors and nine 
captains (from two dive centres). 

3. We organised training for Italian-speaking resident guides and instructors 
hosted by Moment’s restaurant. 

  
• Turtle Watch Egypt 2.0 certificates of completion were prepared and distributed 

to all participants. 
  
• Turtle Watch Egypt 2.0 t-shirts were designed, purchased, and worn by the trainers 

during the training events and workshops. 
  
• Turtle Watch Egypt 2.0 posters and stickers were designed, purchased, and 

distributed to all dive centres involved in the project. 
  
Turtle report analysing, data compiling, social media outreach 
We are receiving more turtle sightings from dive centre staff and their guests; all 
data are being analysed and added to our turtle database. Our new website is 
helping us receive more reports and process data. 
 
We are sharing on our social media channels all news and updates about the 
project (new findings of turtles, activities we are running). 
 


